
QuinnBet  extend  their  long-
term partnership with Hibs

Hibs have announced that QuinnBet
have  extended  their  long-term
support of the club, renewing their
partnership into 2027. 
QuinnBet’s refreshed brand logo will continue to be displayed
across the Men’s First-Team travel wear, worn by the playing
team and coaching staff for domestic and international travel,
and also feature prominently at Easter Road. 

Hibs Commercial Director, Murray Milligen said: “QuinnBet have
been  long-term  supporters  of  both  the  Club  and  Scottish
football so we’re really pleased to continue our long-standing
partnership. 

“We’ve enjoyed an extremely positive working relationship over
the last few seasons and we’re looking forward to building our
relationship over the next few years.” 

Niall  McPartland,  Head  of  Commercial  and  Sponsorship  at
QuinnBet, added: “It is a real privilege for us to continue
our  proud  association  with  Hibernian  FC  as  the  150th
anniversary  of  the  club  approaches  next  year.    

“The  partnership  extension  into  2027,  cements  our  proud
association with the club and our presence across Scottish
football generally.  

“Our  brands,  QuinnBet  and  QuinnCasino,  enjoy  huge  support
across Scotland, the UK and Ireland.   
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“We will continue to utilise the partnership to promote our
brand in conjunction with Safer Gambling, which is integral to
our business and which Hibernian FC is fully supportive of.  

“We would like to wish everyone at the club the very best for
the season ahead.” 


